
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Report Cards 
 
Thank you to those parents who were able to meet with me for a conference.  Report cards will 
be mailed home to you if you have not received it yet.  Be looking for them in the next few 
days! 
 
Glass Containers for Lunch 
 
Just a reminder that students should not bring class containers of any kind to school.  We have 
had some breakage issues (glass is slippery!).   
 
Have a great week, and I’ll see you on Tuesday! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Janine Harrington            
jharrington@sacaa.org      
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